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Dated: 
Re: Acceptance into the Transition Year Programme _______________
Dear ___________________
We are delighted to inform you that following a recent interview, ________________ has been successful in gaining a place on the Transition Year Programme for the school year ________________.

In agreeing to accept this place your child must be willing to engage fully and positively in all aspects of the Ramsgrange Community School Transition Year programme. He/She must realise the value of being attentive and hard working in all TY classes, and the importance of getting involved in the wide range of activities and trips organised throughout the year. We wish to highlight in particular the value such activities/competitions as The Young Scientist Competition, Young Social Innovators Competition, An Gaisce Awards, Rotary Youth Leadership Awards and many Enterprise Competitions have to offer and we would ask that you join with us in encouraging your child to also participate in these or other similar competitions and activities. 

We would also like to point out the TY students are given the opportunity of going on work experience placements, one placement before Christmas 2013 for a two week period (two different workplaces should be arranged for maximum benefit) and the other placement takes place after Christmas for a one week period (exact dates to be confirmed). Students are permitted to carry out their work placement wherever they choose providing they are covered by the school’s insurance policy and so we would ask your child to really avail of this chance to seek a truly worthwhile placement and try and secure same as soon as possible. 

Finally, we trust that __________________ will greatly appreciate the opportunities being presented in this coming year and get fully and enthusiastically involved in all aspects of Transition Year. We wish to remind you that €250 will be requested to cover some TY costs, €50 of which is due immediately to secure this place being offered with a further €150 due in September ____ and the remaining €50 by 1st December, ______. We reserve the right to review your child’s place in Transition Year should we find him/her to be unsuited to the programme.

We look forward to a productive and fruitful year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

___________________


______________________

Ms Rachel O’Connor



Ms L Walsh

Principal




Co-ordinator of Programmes
